
JAPAN KARATE ASSOCIATION WORLD FEDERATION 

EUROPE

To JKA Europe Member Organisations
St-Truiden,   19th  of December 2016.

JKA WF EUROPE SEMINAR 2017
Dear JKA Member,

The JKA WF / EUROPE SEMINAR will be held on Friday  17th of November 2017 at 14.00 p.m. until Sunday  
19th November 2017 at 14.00 a.m.  The seminar is open for all black belts of JKA Europe with JKA licence who has a 
written authorisation of the JKA chief instructor of their country.   

This course and training camp will be held under the technical supervision of 
- Ueki Shuseki Shihan, Chief Instructor of the Japan Karate Association Headquarters World Federation, 
- Bura Sensei, Technical Director of JKA WF / Europe. 
With the assistance of :
- JKA Headquarters instructor and Technical Staff of JKA WF Europe

There will be the possibility to have 
- qualification examination for JKA WF instructor (until A licence), JKA WF judges (until A licence)  and JKA 

WF examiners (until B licence).   
- Dan-grading up to and including 7th dan JKA

Because of the high expenses the organization of this course is only possible if there is great interest and participation of 
all countries.

I also need to reserve sportscomplex with the sleeping places long before the date of the seminar.

If there is not enough interest from the countries of JKA Europe we have to cancel this seminar so we can avoid making 
useless costs.

As you know there will be also a technical seminar during the World Cup in Dublin (Ireland) in August. 
During this seminar there will be also the opportunity to make dangrading en qualification. This examination is 
completely under the direction of JKA Headquarters instructors.

The possibility to make dangrading and qualification gradings in November in Brussel will be under the direction of 
Ueki Shihan, assist by the the JKA HQ instructor and the Technical Staff of JKA Europe like two years ago.

We sincerely hope on your discipline to inform us on time concerning the participation of your members on this 
seminar.

To persuade JKA HQ of the necessity of the presence of JKA HQ instructors at that seminar, we ask you to give us 
before 1st of April 2017 an estimation of the total number of participants of your organisation at that seminar (see form 
in annex).

As soon as we have enough participants to the seminar we will send you more information. 

It is very important to keep JKA Europe unified, not only by organizing championships but also with seminars where 
we train together in friendship without any form of concurrence.

I also use this opportunity to wish you and your family a happy Christmas and the best wishes for the new year.

For J.K.A. WF / Europe
Sergio GNEO
Secr. Technical Committee



JKA WF EUROPE SEMINAR 2017

Organisation: ………………………………………………………………………………

will

O participate
with about ……………… persons

O not participate

at the seminar in November 2017 in Belgium (Brussels). 

Responsible (name + signature).

!!!!!!!!  Return before 1st of April 2017 to : 

Fax : + 32 11 68 11 82
or 
by mail : jkawfeuropetco@gmail.com


